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MEMORANDUM 
 

To:  James L. Gillis Jr., City Manager 

From:  Becky Witte, Deputy City Clerk 

Re: Consideration of approving the appointment of Jim Tuholski to the River to 
Sea TPO (R2CTPO) Citizens Advisory Committee (CAC). 

Date: June 13, 2024 
 

Kathryn Meagher has served as the City’s Citizens’ Advisory Committee Member for the 
River to Sea Transportation Planning Organization (R2CTPO) since June 2023.  She has 
recently requested the City find a replacement due to her busy schedule.  Mr. Jim Tuholski 
has volunteered to fulfill this role.   

The Citizens’ Advisory Committee (CAC) is responsible for providing citizen input and 
recommendations to the TPO Board concerning transportation planning and programming; 
for review of all transportation studies, reports, plans and/or programs; and for making 
recommendations to the TPO Board.  Subcommittees, Task Forces and Working Groups are 
created by the CAC as necessary to investigate and report on specific subject areas of 
interest to the CAC.  The CAC meets in the Airline Room at the Daytona Beach International 
Airport on the third Tuesday of each month at 1:15 p.m. 

Staff recommends the Council approve the appointment of Jim Tuholski to the River to Sea 
TPO (R2CTPO) Citizens’ Advisory Committee (CAC). 

 

 


